
Having now read the detailed and carefully researched information (in comments from 
Alison, Simon Parry-Wingfield) the proposed building will inevitably have a deleterious, 
damaging impact on many trees in the proximity of the site and their extensive 
underground root systems. 
 
This application appears to provide no benefits whatever to the natural environment or 
wider concerns of this Conservation area, rather it would add to the precarity of our 
local nature and wlldlife and should be turned down. 
 
Yours sincerely, Jane Butler. 
57 Lancaster Grove. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sofie,  
 
We would like to object to the above application.  
 
We would like to support the objection of  
Alison and Simon Parry-Wingfield. 
 
I have seen her Arboricultural Report  to understand the impact of the proposed 
application on her trees. 
 
We support her belief that her trees might be damaged by the proximity of this large new 
building and thus a negative impact on the Belsize Conservation Area. 
 
Regards, 
 
 Christina and Bruce McKenzie  
1 Lambolle Road , NW3 4HS 
 


